
AN IMPORTANT REMINDER ABOUT 
LIMITED CERTIFICATES 

 
If you hold an active Limited certification issued by the Building Code 
Administrators & Inspectors Board, or employ someone who holds a 
Limited certification, you are reminded that the conditions attached to 
such certifications prohibit use of the limited certificate(s) if the 
employer or duties and/or responsibilities of the limited certificate 
holder change.  These limitations are set forth in Section 468.609(6), 
Florida Statutes, and Rule 61G19-6.0011, Florida Administrative 
Code.  As certificate holder, you are deemed to have knowledge of 
the laws and rules governing your practice.  Employing a limited 
certificate holder, or being employed as a limited certificate holder, in 
violation of these provisions, may subject the employer and the 
limited certification holder to discipline by the Board or department, 
including restriction, suspension, or revocation of certification, and a 
fine up to $5,000 per separate offense. 
 
 


